

Buchanan Scarecrow Charities

606 Carroll Street, Suite A Buchanan, Michigan 49107 Email: Scarecrows2013@yahoo.com

May 14, 2024

Mr. Denison,

Hello, this is to inform you that the Buchanan Scarecrow Charities has finalized their calendar for installs and takedowns of scarecrows this year.

August 25- Scarecrow Invasion begins throughout Buchanan's downtown! It will take a few days.

November 1- Takedown scarecrows

November 5- Install "Veterans" at the wall

November 12- take "Veterans" down

Nov/Dec- setup and takedown of the gazebo scene (dates determined later)

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact, Mary Ward at (269) 861-0806 or our president, Clare Hagan at (502) 664-7004.

Respectfully,

Mary Ward

BSC secretary

Facebook: Buchanan Scarecrow Charities